
Figure 1: Aerial image of the proposed development, pipeline route indicated in blue, the 
Winterveld X5 indicated in red and the Rietgat Waste Water Treatment Works indicated in 

green. (Google Earth, 2016) 

Notice is hereby given that a Water Use License Application (WULA) in terms of the National Water 
Act, 1998 (Act No. 36 of 1998) will be lodged with Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS). 

 
Project Name:  
Soshanguve Northern 
Outfall Sewer  
 
 
Project & Property 
Description: Construction 
of a 559mm diameter link 
sewer pipeline, 4450m in 
length and a 887mm 
diameter bulk sewer 
pipeline, 2651m in length 
on  Portions 17, 18, 58 
and 628/58 of the Farm 
Rietgat 611 IR and Erven 
625, 626, 627, and 628 of 
Winterveld Extension 3, 
and 5 in Soshanguve 
North. 
 
Applicant: Maluleke, 
Luthuli Development 
Planners (Pty) Ltd on 
behallf of City of Tshwane 
Metropolitan Municipality. 
 
Location: The proposed link sewer will be installed from the proposed Winterveld X5 Township north of Mabopane 
and west of Soshanguve. The link sewer line will connect to the proposed bulk sewer line which will ultimately 
conncect to to the Rietgat Waste Water Treatment Works. 
 
Date of Notice:  8 December 2016 to 30 Janaury 2017 
 
Activities applied for:  
The aforementioned proposed activity requires an application in terms of Section 21 of the National Water Act, 1998 
(Act 36 of 1998) (NWA) for the following water uses; Section 21 (c) Impeding or diverting the flow of water in a 
watercourse and Section 21 (i) Altering the bed, banks, course or characteristics of a watercourse.                  
 
Interested and Affected Parties (I&APs) are invited to register with the contact person below. All registered I&APs will 
be allowed 60 days to comment on the WULA upon release of the documentation. Representations with respect to this 
application may be made by phone, fax or e-mail. Please note that in order to continue to receive information regarding 
this project, you must register as an I&AP.  
  
Queries regarding this matter should be referred to: 
 
Bokamoso Landscape Architects and Environmental Consultants CC  
Public Participation registration and Enquiries: Juanita De Beer    
Project Enquiries: Adéle Drake      Tel: (012) 346 3810 
P.O. Box 11375         Fax: (086) 570 5659 
Maroelana  0161        E-mail: reception@bokamoso.net 
www.bokamoso.net 
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APPLICATION 

mailto:reception@bokamoso.net
http://www.bokamoso.net/

